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Date:   
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Subject:  
The City of London Police Pension Board – Review of 
Activities for the period 1 April 2023 to 31 March 2024 

Public 
 

Which outcomes in the City Corporation’s 
Corporate Plan does this proposal aim to impact 
directly?  

N/A 

Does this proposal require extra revenue and/or 
capital spending? 

N/A 

If so, how much? N/A 

What is the source of Funding? N/A 

Has this Funding Source been agreed with the 
Chamberlain’s Department? 

N/A 

Report of:  
The Chamberlain 

For Information 
 

Report author: 
Graham Newman – Chamberlain’s Department 

 
Summary 

 
Members agreed that a report summarising the activities of the Police Pensions Board, 
should be submitted on an annual basis to the CoL Police Authority Board.   
 
Attached is a draft report that sets out the work of this Board for the period 1 April 2023 
to 31 March 2024.  As Members are aware, this Board meets three times each year. 
However the Board meeting scheduled for 12 March 2024 had to be rescheduled and 
was subsequently held on 18 April 2024.  For the purposes of reporting to the Police 
Authority Board, officers have included the outcome of the April meeting within the 
draft report. Subject to any comments Members may have, it is proposed that this 
Appendix is submitted as a public report to the next CoL Police Authority Board. 
. 

Recommendation 
 
Members are asked to  

(i) provide comment on the draft report to the CoL Police Authority Board and  
(ii) note that it will be submitted as a public report to the next CoL Police 

Authority Board.  
 
Appendix 
 
Appendix – Police Pensions Board - Review of Activities for the period 1 April 2023 
to 31 March 2024 
 
Contact: Graham Newman 
Pensions Manager 
Chamberlain’s Department 
 
E: graham.newman@cityoflondon.gov.uk 

mailto:graham.newman@cityoflondon.gov.uk

